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I strongly urge the State Government to invest in the Powerhouse Museum at Ultimo. Judging by 
the infrastructure being built at present, Darling Harbour will not attract the businesses needed to 
sustain a vibrant active precinct for families and tourists: we no longer have an Entertainment 
Centre, IMAX is soon to be torn down, and the Aquarium, Wildlife and Madame Toussaud's are 
sure to be relocated to the western part of Sydney where they have been granted a large parcel of 
land. What will be left? The new Library and the Chinese Gardens as interesting as they may be, 
do not offer much for families and tourists, to be quite frank! Keep Darling Harbour as another 
valuable and viable attraction, not just for apartment buildings and a Convention Centre! 


